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Chief Minister writes to participants on Telecinco’s “El Gran Debate” 
 
The Chief Minister, the Hon. Fabian Picardo MP. has written to the participants on 
Telecinco’s  “El Gran Debate” to thank them for contributing to the debate. In his letter, Mr 
Picardo tells some of them that although he doesn’t agree with many or, in some cases, all 
of their views, he is glad to have discussed Gibraltar issues with them. To put the record 
straight, the Chief Minister has included information that sets out the reality of Gibraltar’s 
record in respect of the OECD standards, Tax Information Exchange Agreements etc. 
 
Mr Picardo also takes the opportunity to thank those who proved sympathetic to our cause 
and invited all of them to come and see our reality at first hand. The Chief Minister thanked 
the Telecinco production team for giving him the chance to put across the views of the 
Gibraltarians to a prime time Spanish audience. 
 
 

 


